2806 W. 133rd St. Carbondale, KS 66414

To: Supt. Steve Pegram and USD 434 School Board Members

From: Greg Burgett, SFTHS English Instructor

Date: September 28, 2016

SUBJECT: RETIREMENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Dr. Pegram and USD 434 School Board Members:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that at the end of the current 2016-2017 school year I will be retiring from my position as English teacher for the district. After serving 42 years in Kansas education, come spring I plan to retire from the teaching profession.

It has been a pleasure to serve the Santa Fe Trail School District, and I am thankful for the continued opportunity to teach here for the past 37 years. I leave with many wonderful memories, and while I may no longer be on the SFT staff, I will be a Charger forever.

Respectfully submitted,

Cruz Burgut

Greg Burgett